## Seton Hall University

South Orange, New Jersey 07079



DEPARTMENT OF THEOLOGY

March 4, 1971

Mr. A. Cyrus Warner 98 Olden Lane Princeton, New Jersey

Dear Mr. Warner:

Thank you for your letter and the many kind words about my book. Until you wrote, I had not heard of the National Committee for Sexual Civil Liberties.

I would be very happy to meet you for lunch here at Seton Hall or elsewhere in South Orange at any mutually convenient time. May I suggest that you call me sometime very soon and we can then choose the day and the hour? If, when you call, I am out of the office, you could make the luncheon appointment with my secretary, who knows my schedule.

Again, Mr. Warner, many thanks. I look forward to seeing you soon.

Very truly yours,

Michael F. Valente Michael F. Valente

Chairman

MFV/mc

fumantee Rules 326 - Lenter and 3